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HR2025 is, at its best, a reward for the utter incompetence of ODOT at this point. 

Please don't follow California any further down the path of taxing hardworking 

citizens in an effort, not to make our lives better, but to make it impossible for anyone 

but multi-millionaires and the homeless to exist on the west coast. Oregonians have 

seen a terrific increase of taxes on water and other services while an incredible 

amount of money has been wasted on homeless shelters the homeless will never 

use and unconstitutional and irrelevant DEI programs. Vote no on HR2025. 


